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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

11/05/2022  10:48:592022/1749/L OBJ jordan waller We have had to endure countless hours of noise because of construction taking place at the back of Doughty 

Street, which has only just ended - I would ask that the construction precludes Saturday mornings when 

residents have a right to sleep. I'm a neighbour.
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